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This bill would make it so the professionals in charge of managing wildlife in our state 

do not have the ability to do their jobs. This bill is not rooted in sound science and 

uses studies that have been debunked to attempt to push an agenda. We need to 

leave politics out of management and let the science be the reasons for our 

management decisions.  


